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6th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Sixth Form Taster Day – Friday 17 th December 2021

This letter is to inform you that the whole of Pre-6th (Year 11) will take part in a Sixth
Form Taster Day on Friday 17 th December.  This is an ideal opportunity for your
son/daughter to sample Sixth Form lessons and help them to make informed choices
about their future studies.

Students are to come in non-uniform and attend 4 sessions of their chosen subjects.
Please note that mobile phones, jewellery or piercings are not allowed.

Students who have Drama as one of their choices are asked to wear suitable clothing for
movement or dance.

Due to recent Trust-agreed Covid measures, we have made the difficult decision to
cancel the previously planned PPE Results Evening. Students will receive their PPE results
during the Taster Day instead.

Please encourage your son/daughter to enjoy the day which is designed to support them
with their future.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs K Hill
Assistant Vice Principal
Head of Sixth Form


